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STAKEHOLDER SUBMISSIONS 
 
• PRODUCED BEFORE SPECIFIC PROPOSALS WERE PUBLICLY 

KNOWN  
 
Documentation for the Council Cabinet meeting on 2 October 2007 is likely to 
have informed these submissions. 
 

A. Derby NASUWT Submission 
B. TUC Midlands Regional Council Resolution - 13 October 2007 
C. DCC education trade unions’ position statement on Academies 
D. DCC trade unions’ position statement on Academies 

[Because of the similarities in wording, for ease of reference 
submissions B, C and D have been reproduced as a single 
amalgamated document] 

E.  Sinfin School NASUWT Branch Position Statement on Academies 
F.  da Vinci College NASUWT Branch Position Statement on Academies 

[Because of the similarities in wording, for ease of reference 
submissions E and F have been reproduced as a single amalgamated 
document] 

G. Landau Forte – Submission from Principal and Chair of Governors 
H. Noel-Baker – Submission from the Head  

 
• PROVIDED AFTER SPECIFIC PROPOSALS WERE PUBLICLY KNOWN 
 
Direct communication between the C&YP Department and schools and/or 
media coverage is likely to have influenced recently produced documents   
 

I. i) Sinfin - Letter from Chair of Governors to Parents on Friday 19 
October 2007 

   ii) Reasons – background document dated 11 September 2007 
 
• PROVIDED AFTER THE CABINET REPORT ENTERED THE PUBLIC 

DOMAIN TBA  
 


